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We, the citizens of Oregon, are appalled at the increasing numbers of sexual 

predators that have been working in our school systems. These sick individuals have 

been preying on our vulnerable children for long periods of time and it is high time we 

put an end to this abuse of our educational system! 

 

This bill is nothing too much to ask of schools who keep asking for more and more 

taxpayer dollars while providing bottom of the barrel results in the final evaluation of 

the quality of education for our children and grandchildren. Adding insult to injury, 

allowing sexual predators easy access to our children and not reporting it is a 

travesty and flat out wrong.  

 

We strongly support HB 3731 as a start to keeping predators out of our schools and 

put pressure on administrators to report incidences of this behavior so less children 

will be harmed. 


